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From: Dean Devoe [DDevoe@tullyconstruction.com]
Sent: Thursday, September 06, 2018 4:11 PM
To: Jordan@chemtech.net
Subject: RE: J4819-J4824
Attachments: image001.jpg

Yes please proceed 
 

From: Jordan Hedvat [mailto:Jordan@chemtech.net]  
Sent: Thursday, September 06, 2018 4:09 PM 
To: Dean Devoe <DDevoe@tullyconstruction.com> 
Subject: J4819‐J4824 
 
Hi, 
 
Please let us know if we can proceed with analysis for September SPDES samples J4819‐J4824 received 9/6 at 15.5 deg C
 
Thank you 
 
 
Jordan Hedvat 
 
CHEMTECH 
 

284 Sheffield St. | Mountainside, NJ 07092 
Direct: (908) 728-3144 
jordan@chemtech.net | www.chemtech.net  
 
 
Your Opinion Matters! Please Give Us Your Feedback 
 
 

 
 
CHEMTECH is an equal opportunity employer 
 
Notice: The information transmitted in this e-mail message and in any attachments is intended solely for the attention and use of the named 
addressee(s) and may contain confidential and/or privileged material. Any review, retransmission, dissemination or other use of, or taking of any action 
in reliance upon this information by persons or entities other than the intended recipient is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received 
this transmission in error, please notify us immediately by return e-mail, and permanently delete this transmission, including attachments if any, from any 
computer. 
 


